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Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls

September 2022

Chemistry Review

Dear Parent/Carer

An opportunity has arisen for the Chemistry department to offer students a year’s subscription to
the ‘Chemistry Review’ journal. This is aimed at A level students who are seeking to achieve a grade
A or A* in Chemistry. Itis full of interesting articles and helps to broaden students’ knowledge and
understanding of Chemistry.

The cost is £15.00 for the 12 month subscription which will involve four editions. In order to secure
a subscription, payment will be online via the Scopay app or website. If your daughter is in receipt of
the bursary or you are applying for financial assistance, please also go online and in the comments
box, explain that your daughter is in receipt of the bursary or that you are applying for financial
assistance and a finance assistance form will be emailed to you.

The deadline for payments is Tuesday 11" October 2022.
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Ms J. Boyle

Chemistry Department

Headteacher: Dr Barbara Minards
Jockey Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B73 5PT
tel: 0121 354 1479 | fax: 0121354 9418 | email: enquiry@suttcold.bham.sch.uk | web: www.suttcold.bham.sch.uk
Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls Academy Trust trading as: Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls | Registered in England No. 7543893
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